
Subject: Re: QUESTION Hollywood Media District DOT Installed New Signage Sycamore Avenue Between Santa Monica
and Romaine
From: Christopher Rider
Date: 04/27/2016 04:34 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jeannie Shen <jeannie.shen@lacity.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Yes a valid signed petition and letter of support from LAPD for Sycamore between Santa Monica and Romaine was received
and validated about a month ago. 

On Wed, Apr 27, 2016 at 4:20 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Chris and Jeannie:

One of our homeless vehicles contacted our office today regarding new parking restriction signage that was installed today, Wednesday
April 27th on the street segment Sycamore between Santa Monica and Romaine.  The new parking signs read  NO PARKING 2am to
6am

Was this requested by petition or how did this parking restriction overnight change?

Let me know

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Chris Rider
Transportation Engineering Associate III
LADOT Hollywood-Wilshire District 323-957-6843


